

ST. MARY'S DOMINICAN HIGH SCHOOL

Office of the President

May 2006

Attn: Emile Aurora Country Club Catering 5244 General Meyer Avenue New Orleans, LA 70131

Dear Emile,

Thank you for the donation of Chicken Pasta to the **St. Mary's Dominican High School Gala** which was held on Saturday, April 22, 2006, on the high school campus. Your generous contribution to this event helped us to attain our goal.

Our school suffered losses of more than \$4.3 million in tuition, hurricane, and flood damage. Your support enables us to move forward as we commit St. Mary's Dominican High School to the rebuilding and rebirth of our neighborhood and of the New Orleans metropolitan community.

Our Dominican Catholic mission will continue in New Orleans with help from generous parents, alumnae, and friends.

You and your family are in the prayers of the Dominican community.

Sincerely,

Cynthia A. Thomas

Cychin 9.026

President